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NATIONAL INSTITUTES OF HEALTH (NIH) GRANT-FUNDED RESEARCH YEAR 

Residents will spend one year conducting NIH grant-funded research between their second and 
third clinical years. Otolaryngology residents fulfill grant “pay back” obligations during the 
length of the residency. During the research year, residents will hold both the “Resident” job 
profile and the training grant-funded “ACGME Stipend” job profile.  Annual compensation for 
all resident/fellow members of the RFPU-NW, including those participating in research years, is 
determined by the negotiated contract. Insurance benefits will remain the same. Amount of 
vacation will remain the same. Fifteen (15) days of sick leave and sixty (60) days of parental 
leave are allowed. Extended leave requests need approval from the NIH. Social security and 
federal withholding tax will not be deducted from the training grant portion of resident salaries. 
In order to offset this, residents might need an additional amount withheld from their paychecks 
so that taxes aren’t owed in April. The amount residents may need to deduct depends upon their 
individual tax situations. While the majority of research time compensation is funded by the 
training grant during research year, only the non-grant salary portion is eligible for retirement 
benefits. Moonlighting is allowed if the requirements of the Otolaryngology Residency 
Moonlighting Policy have been met.  
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